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the Harlem Renaissance, the post-World W ar II bea t writer’s 
co�eehouse , and the Black Arts performance scene of the 
1960s. The performance is co-sponsored by OCC’s Multicultural 
Center, Student Equity Program and Umoja. 

Ron McCurdy is a professor of music at University of Southern 
California, where he previously served as the Director of 
the Thelonious Monk Institute of Jazz at USC. McCurdy is a 
consultant to the Grammy Foundation educational programs, 
and has been a consultant for major corporations, including 
Disney and Yamaha. 

The public is invited to attend the performance, and admission 
is free. For questions or additional information, contact 
Associate Dean of the Global Engagement Center Nathan 
Jensen at (714) 432-5909 

OCC Commemorates 70th 
Anniversary with 
Re-Dedication of Football 
Facilities 
Orange Coast College will kick o� its Fall 2018 semester with 

a re-dedication of its football stadium facilities at a home 
football game on Saturday, Sept. 22 at 5 p.m. in  honor of the 
College’s 70th anniversary. 

The Coast football team will compete against El Camino 
College that evening at 6 p.m. There will be a reception for all 
student athletes, as well as the families and friends of those 
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for whom the football facilities are named, including the Jim 
Carnett Press Box, Harry LeBard Stadium, Dick Tucker Field, 
and Doc Mason Fieldhouse. A re-dedication ceremony for the 
facilities will be held during the game’s halftime. 

Orange Coast College’s football team was one of the �rst 
athletic teams formed during the College’s founding in 1948. 
In its seven-decade history, the football program has racked 
up several conference and state championships, including a 
trip to the Junior Rose Bowl in 1963 in which the Pirates beat 
Northeastern Oklahoma, 21-0. 



    

 

 
  

 

 

Football Coaches Association Hall of Fame in March of 2004. 
Tucker was then inducted into the OCC Athletics Hall of Fame 
in 2007 as well as the California Community College Athletic 
Association’s Hall of Fame in 2018. 

Before joining OCC’s sta� in 1962, Tucker was head coach 
at Brea-Olinda High for 11 years. He won eight league 
championships at Brea and two CIF titles. 

In 2016, the LeBard Stadium �eld was renamed Dick Tucker 
Field, honoring the man who made such a di�erence to his 
players, his teams and to all he associated with at Orange 
Coast College. 

“When I �rst heard about the honor, I was surprised beyond 
belief,” Tucker said prior to the Sept. 17, 2016 home opener 
against Ventura. “It is such a nice gesture and I really 
appreciate all of the people who ran with this idea and 
made it possible. I put a lot of wonderful years into Orange 



     

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

with students are the Orange County Healthcare Agency 
Behavioral Health Services, the National Alliance on Mental 
Illness, the Salvation Army, the Mariposa Women and Family 
Center, and Casa de la Familia. 

12th Annual Pilates Guest 
Speaker Begins Sept. 11 
OCC’s dance department will host its 12th annual Pilates 

Guest Speaker Series for OCC students and the great 
community on the second and fourth Tuesdays of September 
and October, with the �nal workshop set to take place on 
Tuesday, Nov. 13. All lectures will take place on Tuesdays from 
11:10 a.m. until 1:15 p.m. in the OCC Art Center, rooms 147 and 148. 

“These workshops are designed for both teachers and 
students, and aim to introduce topics of interest to those in 
the �eld of Pilates and dance wellness,” says Coast Pilates/ 
dance conditioning program director Amelie Hunter. “Lectures 
address how Pilates and complementary therapies can 
improve the body’s form and function, and can be sued for 
self-care. This year will bring a wide range of professionals to 
OCC to discuss diverse topics from strategies to your clients’ 
progress to screening for prevention of dance injuries.” 

The schedule for lectures is as follows: 

• Sept. 11 — “Strategies for Progressing Your Clients,” 
by Debr a Sta�ord 

• Sept. 25 — “Screening for Prevention of Dance 
Injuries” b y Diana Finn Sut cli� 

• Oct. 9 — “The Power of Myofascial Release” by Jana 
Jensen, RN, MSN 

• Oct. 23 — “Self-Care for Pilates Professionals” by 
Barbara Nelson 

• Nov. 13 — “Working with the Hyper-Mobile Body” by 
Donna Place 

“Lectures will be given in small groups and will introduce 
students and teachers to therapies and exercise techniques 
that can be used to improve teaching skills, exercise results 
and injury prevention,” says Hunter. “The lectures also will give 
participants a broader understanding of the many ways that 
Pilates can be incorporated for a healthy and joyful lifestyle.” 

Lectures are free to attend for OCC students and Pilates 
certi�cate alumnus, and are open to the community for $20 
per lecture, or $80 for all �ve. Tickets may be purchased in 
advance through the OCC Bursar’s O�ce at www.occtickets. 
com or by calling (714) 432-5880. 

OCC Hosts Campus Forums 
This fall, Orange Coast College will be conducting a series 

of campus forums in preparation for signi�cant changes to 
our current processes and operations. Topics will include, but 
not limited to, California Assembly Bill 705, Guided Pathways, 
Budget Funding Model, and Strategic Planning.   
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In anticipation of the Accreditation Site Visit in Feb. 2019, 
the College continues its e�orts in writing, fact-checking, 
cataloging of evidences, and editing the Institutional Self-
Evaluation Report (ISER). The campus community will also 
have an opportunity to review and provide feedback, through 
several forums, on Standard I—Mission/Academic Quality/ 
Institutional E�ectiveness; Standard II—Instructional and 
Support Programs and Services; Standard III—Resources 
(Human Resources, Facilities, Technology, and Financial); 
Standard IV—Decision Making/Chief Executive O�cer, and 
Governing Board; and the Quality Focus Essay. 

The �rst campus forum focusing on Assembly Bill 705 is 
scheduled for Thursday, Sept. 13, 2:30-3:30 p.m., in the Student 
Center Lounge. 

New-Look 
Pirates Ready 
for 2018 
The Orange Coast College 

football team will face 
some of the toughest teams 
in Southern California 
throughout the 2018 season 
and f or �rs t-y ear head c oach 
Bubba Gonzalez, that suits 
him jus t �ne . 

“We’ve been saying all 
summer long that if you 
want to get your program 
to that ‘next level’ you need 
to take on the best of the 
best and see where you 
measure up,” Gonzalez said. 
“For some of our players, this is a new lease on life and a new 
era here at Orange Coast and I’m excited to be a part of it. Our 
coaches are doing a great job of getting our players prepared 
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